
Invitation to attend the Webinar to facilitate efficient and speedy implementation of 

Budget Announcements-2025 on 05.03.2025  

 

To, 

The Vice Chancellor of Technical Universities, 

All Director/Principal of AICTE Approved Institutions 

Subject: Invitation to attend the Webinar to facilitate efficient and speedy implementation 

of Budget Announcements-2025 on 05.03.2025 - reg. 

Respected Sir/Madam, 

Greetings from AICTE! 

The Ministry of Education, Department of Higher Education, Government of India is organizing 

a webinar on 5th March, 2025 to facilitate efficient and speedy implementation of Budget 

Announcements-2025, as part of the Post-Budget Consultation, a series of webinars across various 

key sectors are being organized with the following objectives: 

            a) Effective communication of the announced measures to relevant stakeholders, 

            b) Obtaining inputs from the sector experts for better formulation of the policies / measures/ 

schemes 

            c) Deliberate collaboratively on the implementation strategy, and 

            d) Develop ownership of all concerned stakeholders in effective implementation. 

2. Seven different themes across various Sectors have been identified for the webinars. The 

Department of Higher Education is the lead Department along with the Ministry of Skill Development 

and Entrepreneurship for the “Theme 4: Investing in People”. In this theme 12 budget announcements 

related to various Ministries / Departments are covered. The Webinar for Theme 4 is scheduled on 

05.03.2025 which will start with Panel discussion on the theme “Invest in People” led by the key 

expert / stakeholders / Secretaries concerned, Parallel Break away Webinar sessions covering all 12 

Budget announcements and a concluding session. 

3. The Webinar will also include a special address in the Plenary session by the Hon’ble 

Prime Minister at 01:30 PM. 

We invite your institution along with your team of faculties and students to attend the Plenary 

session, Breakout Sessions and the Concluding Sessions of the Post-budget webinars, as it will 

play a vital role in ensuring the successful implementation of the Budget Announcements-2025. 

Please find the timeline schedule attached for your reference. The Link of the webinar 

shall be shared separately. 

We look forward to your active participation in making this initiative a success. 



PFA:- https://drive.google.com/file/d/1vIuoKTBGnWH0Cjr_Spd5_6fkM21IEEER/view?usp=shari

ng  

PFF:- https://drive.google.com/file/d/14_qJvIXQUnq1s80-GQAu8V1Y2OHQbVdp/view?usp=sharing   

With Warm Regards, 

Amit Dutta, (PhD.) 

Director, 

Policy & Academic Planning Bureau 

All India Council for Technical Education, 

Nelson Mandela Marg, Vasant Kunj, 

New Delhi- 110070  

Phone no. 011-29581117- Mobile-9425693999 

Email id - directorpnap@aicte-india.org 
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